
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hampton Bays 
Update on work in your 
neighborhood 

May 26, 2022 

Dear Neighbor, 
 

We’re writing to update you about ongoing work in your neighborhood. This winter we began installing an 
upgraded regulator station on Montauk Hwy in order to retire the existing regulator station on Old 
Riverhead Rd E. The project increases reliability, service, and retires an older station that will be beyond 
its capacity. We are currently on schedule to lighten our crews after Memorial Day weekend to assist in 
traffic as the summer months arrive.  We have outlined more details concerning schedule and restoration 
of the impacted area below: 

Summer Schedule: 
Our plan is to institute intermittent schedules to assist in traffic during summer months. During the 
summer months we may continue light work at the site, though that work will not require shifting traffic 
lanes. We are continuing light work in order to remain on schedule to complete the project. Only if 
required, we may perform work at night to lessen impact to traffic. After Labor Day we will return to 
working days to complete the installation by Winter 2022. Once the new Regulator Station on Montauk 
Hwy is fully operational, we will retire the existing Regulator station on Old Riverhead Rd E, during Spring 
2023. 

Restoration of Area: 
We will be temporarily restoring the work area throughout the coming months. Please note, this is not 
final restoration. The restoration you will see during the summer and fall months are not final, but the 
temporary restoration of the first phase of this project.  We will complete final restoration of the entire 
area once the project is fully complete in the spring of 2023.  

As always, our crews will work to minimize any impacts to the community, including parking throughout 
the neighborhood. For your safety, please do not enter work zones and be mindful of work zones during 
and after construction hours.  

Thank you, 

For questions or more information please contact us at the number or email below: 

 
Stakeholder Management 
National Grid 
Phone: 631-755-6753  
Email: box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com 

 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 

Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. Este es 

un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir. Avis 

important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 

Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trộng.Xin vui lòng dộch thông báo này. 


